
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Bates Russell, Information and Maintenance Services Director 
    Frank Butler, Network Administrator 

DATE:    August 12, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution No. 5796-24 Authorizing the City Manager to Execute a Grant 
Agreement for an Oregon Department of Emergency Management, State and Local Cybersecurity 
Grant  
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Staff recommends approval of Resolution No. 5796-24. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
The city applied for, and received, an Oregon Department of Emergency Management, State and 
Local Cybersecurity Grant. The grant totals $9,110 and will provide for the purchase of multi-factor 
authentication licenses in order to secure all Tualatin staff accounts more securely.   

OUTCOMES OF DECISION:  
Approval of Resolution No. 5796-24 authorizes the City Manager to accept the grant funding. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  
This grant will enable the City to purchase additional city licenses that are not currently budgeted in 
the City’s Adopted Budget. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Resolution No. 5796-24 


